
association of university and college employees 

R.A. Grant 
Director ) . 
Employee Relations 
Campus Ma_il 

Dear Mr. Grant: 

December 18, 1980 

On December 16, 1980, the membership of AUCE Local #1 voted to increase their 
dues and to be assessed a determined amount of money in both January and Feb-
ruary 1981. As per Article 6.04 - Notification, we are requesting that the Uni-
versity make the following deductions: 

a) For members and non-~embers who work 30-35 hours a week, there will 
be two deductions of $10.00 each to be deducted from the January 31, 
1981 and the February 28, 1981 paycheques respectively. 
For members and non-members who work 17 1/2-29 hours a week there will 
be two deductions of $5.00 each~~ be deducted from the January 31; 
1981 and the February 20, 1981 paycheques respectively. 

For members and non-members who work less than 17 1/2 hours a week, there 
will be two deductions of $2.50 each to be deducted from the January 31, 
1981 and the February 28, 1981 paycheques respectively. 

b) As of January 1, 1981, the .monthly dues for full-time employees will be 
increased from the current $9 00 to $12.00. 
As of January 1, 1980, the monthly dues for part-time employees will be 
increased from the current $4.25 to $5.75. 
That would mean the increases would be deducted beginning in January of 
1981 and that the first dues cheque from the University reflecting the 
increase would come to us in early Febr ·uary . 

If the above needs further clarification, please feel free to contact either 
Carole Cam·eron or Wendy Bice. 

Yo1{_~ ·~ 
R£s)1braith 
Secretary-Treasurer 
AUCE Local Ill 

cc. W. L. Clark - Assistant Director, Employee Relations 

2162 Western Parkway,,Var:i<;:9uver, B.C., V6T 1V6 Telephone (604) 224-2308 


